
 

 

Financial Project ID: 447896-1-52-01 May 2023 

Sarasota and Manatee Counties, FL 

 CONSTRUCTION PROJECT 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) will begin an approximately 13-mile  
pedestrian safety improvement project along the scenic highway SR 789 from Longboat Key to 
Holmes Beach at SR 64.  Seventeen locations will receive pedestrian improvements with the  
design and construction of rapid flashing beacons, pedestrian hybrid beacons, sidewalk, and  
pedestrian lighting at crosswalk locations.  
 
The SR 789 intersections to receive additional safety enhancements include:  Longboat Club 
Road (second access), near Jessmyth Way, near Banyan Bay Club, near Companion Way, south 
of Broadway Street, Coquina north Boat Ramp Entrance, south of 11th Street south, 9th Street 
south, north of 5th Street south, north of 1st Street south, north of 9th Street north, near Bermuda 
Bay Club, north of 22nd Street north, south of 25th Street North, south of 27th Street north, north 
of 28th Street, and at Sunbow Bay Drive near the Publix Shopping Complex and SR 64. 
 

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 

• Pedestrian beacons  
• New or replace light poles 
• Sign and pavement markings 
• Additional sidewalk 

PROJECT SCHEDULE 

• Construction starts spring 2023 
• Expected completion is winter 2024 
• Expect temporary lane and shoulder  

closures  
• Expect noise from construction equipment. 
• Estimated cost: $3.9 million 

CONTACT US 

JOIN US ON THE WEB 

 

STAY INFORMED, VISIT: 

www.swflroads.com 

www.SWFLroads.com | twitter.com/MyFDOT_SWFL | facebook.com/MyFDOTSWFL | instagram.com/myfdot_swfl 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
SR 789 FROM LONGBOAT CLUB ROAD TO SR 64  

SAFETY IMPROVEMENTS Sarasota and Manatee Counties, FL 

Barbara Catlin  
Community Outreach Manager 
Cell/Text (941) 302-5048 
Barbara.catlin@dot.state.fl.us 
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